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Coates Way School 
Working together , learning together, achieving togeth-

er– every child aiming for excellence. 

 

Head Teacher Message 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 

The school is full of the festive spirit and there is a lot going on! 

I thought it would be good to include some reminders for you to refer to over 
the next week. 

Monday 16th December 

Pantomime for Years 1-6 

Children are to wear school uniform. 

We will be back at 4.15 

Nursery and Reception will be leaving school at the normal time of 3.15 

Tuesday 17th December 

Nursery, Reception and Year 1 Nativity at 2.00 for parents 

Wednesday 18th December 

Nursery, Reception and Year 1 Nativity at 10.00 for parents 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas Lunch– Whole School 

The children can come in something festive– a Christmas jumper or party 
clothes 

Friday 20th December 

Reception and Nursery– As the Reception and Nursery classes are going on a 
school trip they will need to wear school uniform. This is really important be-
cause it means we can easily identify them when we are out. 

Year 1– 6– Wearing their own clothes for the last day of term. There will be a 
voluntary donation of £1.00 which will be giving to the Watford Salvation Army. 

School will finish at 1.30pm for Reception—Year 6 and 12.30pm for Nursery. 

From everyone at Coates Way School, we hope you all have a very happy 
Christmas holiday and see you in the New Year on Monday 6th January.       

 

Yours Sincerely, Mrs. Hayes  

 


